

997 Melton Road, Thurmaston, Leicester, LE4 8GQ 0116 269 3896 school.enquiries@roundhill.leics.sch.uk www.roundhill.leics.sch.uk Principal: James Tickle

September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

We at The Roundhill Academy would like to extend a warm welcome and invite all parents whose children are currently in Year 5 and Year 6 at primary school to our Open Evening.

The Roundhill Academy Open Evening Thursday 13th September 2018 6:00pm to 8:00pm

This event is designed for you and your children to learn more about our school and I would be delighted if you could join us at one of our presentations in the Main Hall, which will take place at 6:00pm and 7:00pm.

Our students will guide you around our wide range of facilities, where you will be able to participate in our exciting curriculum activities and enjoy their many displays.

Our team of specialist teachers and qualified support staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have concerning your child's education, their opportunities for extracurricular activities, and our community projects in Syston and Thurmaston.

Our prospectus can be found on the school website at www.roundhill.leics.sch.uk under quick links, "prospectus".

Please be aware that parking on site is extremely limited and we would recommend the use of local shopping centres or industrial estates, which are located a very short walk from the school. Both front and rear gates to the school will remain open throughout the evening.

Should you wish, we would be happy to arrange a visit during the school day. Open Day sessions will be held on Monday 17th September. On behalf of the students, staff and Governors we do hope to meet you soon at The Roundhill Academy.

Yours faithfully

James Tickle Principal